
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
Ministry of Chemicals and Fertilizers 

Department of Chemicals and Petrochemicals 
 

Reference is invited to the advertisement published in Employment News on 10th April, 2021 
seeking application for the post of Director General, Central Institute of Petrochemicals 
Engineering & Technology (CIPET), an autonomous institute under the administrative control of 
the Department of Chemicals and Petrochemicals and to inform that the last date of receiving 

the applications in this Department is extended for a period of one month i.e. upto 10th June, 
2021. 

 
Further, it is also informed that the Essential Qualification for the post may be read as “Ph.D. in 
Science / Engineering with specialization in Polymer Science / Plastics Engineering”. Other terms 
and conditions will remain same. 

 
Any further amendment will be uploaded on the Department’s website i.e. www.chemicals.gov.in 

 

For more details kindly refer to our website www.chemicals.gov.in and CIPET’s website 
www.cipet.gov.in 
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